
Dear , 

                As promised, here is the latest update related to residential housing at CSULB.  We continue to 
work with the Department of Public Health and our Chancellor’s Office to figure out how best to serve 
students who need on campus housing.  

Housing Capacity (Action Requested) -- We are likely to be only able to put one student in a room which 
dramatically reduces our housing capacity (taking us to about 40% of our regular number of 
students).  For this reason, we will be prioritizing who can live with us based first upon need and then 
upon application date.  We know that decisions are still being made by you and your family; if you are 
certain of your plans, we ask that you notify us via the Housing Portal.  If students wish to cancel their 
housing and receive the service fee refund, then this will serve as notification to our office to process 
that cancellation.  We will leave this open for students to share with us their decision at this time.  Once 
the in-person class list is publicized, we will set a deadline for completion soon thereafter.  If you know 
now what you want to do, please notify us through this tool.  Every bit of information assists us in our 
planning. 

  

Spring 2021 –



 Restrooms will be cleaned twice daily by custodians. 



